Town of Griffith Safety Board Meeting

Nov. 30, 2015 Minutes

Meeting was called to order at 6 p.m.
Roll call, all five Safety Board members present.

Also in attendance, Chief of Police Greg Mance, Al Tharp, George Jerome, Sheri Bradke McNeil.

Chief Mance announced the hiring list for new officers is narrowed to the top fifteen, with 20
having made it to the final interview. There were three ties. Background checks will be done of
the first two applicants chosen and willing to proceed. The top two applicants chosen will
received hand-delivered acceptance letters. Rejection letters will be sent, wishing all other
applicants well on their future endeavors who did not make the cut.

A motion to approve the hiring list was made by Gary Sutton and a second from John
Volkmann.

With no further comments, we adjourned at 6:15 p.m.
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Secretary RoAnn M. Purgert



